NEWS RELEASE

Resignation of Standing Statutory Auditor Maria Luisa Mosconi

Milan, 7 August 2020 — Banco BPM herewith announces that Ms. Maria Luisa Mosconi has tendered
her resignation foday, with immediate effect, from the office of Standing Statutory Auditor of Banco
BPM, due to new professional commitments.

Banco BPM expresses its heartfelt thanks to Ms. Mosconi for her appreciated professional skills and
for her assiduous and fruitful commitment as a member of the Supervisory Board in former BPM S.c.a
r.l. up until the merger of BPM with Banco Popolare and, since January 2017, as a standing member
of the Board of Statutory Auditors, as well as for her wilingness to continue to share her experience
and provide her professional contribution to the Group.

In accordance with the Articles of Association and with current legislation on gender balance, the
Alternate Statutory Auditor, lawyer Fulvia Astolfi, will take over the position of Standing Auditor unfil
the next Shareholders’ Meeting.

Pursuant to art. IA.2.6.7 of the Instructions on the Regulation of Markets organized and managed by
Borsa Italiana S.p.A., Banco BPM informs that, based on available information, Ms. Mosconi holds
no. 87,020 Banco BPM shares, while Ms. Astolfi holds no Banco BPM shares.
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